
Thursday, September 19th 
 
REMINDER---COLLEGE GO AND CAREER WEEK  Friday, September 20th, 
"Clark Goes Hollywood."  Tomorrow is "Dress as your favorite actor, Super Hero, or 
other classic movie hero or star.   
 
Last night your Lake Central Middle School Indians took on the Merrillville-Pierce 
Pirates. Xavier Williams returned a kickoff for a touchdown. Mari Brooks also rushed for 
a touchdown. Nate Kalk blocked a punt and scored a touchdown off of another blocked 
punt by Donovan McDavid. Kam Durant returned an interception for a touchdown. The 
final score, LC 36- Merrillville 6!  Great job and go Indians! 
 
Boys Cross Country  Last night the boys cross country team took 9 of the 
first 10 places and ran past Pierce by the score of 15-50.  The top 5 places were Miller 
Knestrict, Austin Wojcik, Ryan Boss, Andrew Duggan, and Carter McCall.  Great job, 
boys!  Their next meet is Monday at home starting at 5:00 p.m. 
 
ECO TEENS  Just a reminder that we are meeting after school today for our fall 
beautification project. Please have your rides here promptly at 5:00 p.m.  Please see 
Mrs. Campagna if you have any questions. 
 
Boys Basketball  Any 7th or 8th grade boy interested in playing basketball, there will 
be a brief call-out meeting today right after school in room 508. 
 
Friendship Club will be meeting tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. in room 611. 
 
PAWS FOR A CAUSE:  Permission slips for Paws for a Cause are due by Friday, 
9/20, to the office. Any member interested in entering the "Favorite Pet Story" 
contest must have their story turned in to Mrs. Brink by Friday.  
 
Student Council will be meeting Monday, September 23rd, at 8:00 a.m. in room 803. 
We will be discussing elections and planning the upcoming Halloween dance.  Make 
sure you get your representative nomination forms to Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason as 
soon as possible.  
 
Attention all 5th grade students - 5th grade choir will have our first meeting and rehearsal this 
upcoming Monday, September 23rd after school until 5:00 p.m in the choir room, 307.  Any 5th graders 
interested in singing and performing are encouraged to attend.  No audition is necessary!  Grab a friend, bring 
a snack, and meet us after school on Monday to find out more information!  If you cannot attend this first 
meeting, please see Mrs. Arroyo for more details.   
 
The 3rd annual Clark Choir Mums Flower sale is happening this Saturday, 
September 21st from 8a.m.-NOON!  These beautiful nine-inch pots from Smits Farms 



are only $9 each, or 3 for $25!  We will have yellow, orange, red, purple and white 
flowers available.  All pre-sale orders must be picked up during this time as well.  Cash, 
check and credit card are accepted.  All proceeds go towards the Clark Choir program. 
 
American Heart Association Egg Roulette 
Don't forget to bring your donation for the American Heart Association to the office 
during advisory.  Every dollar you donate gives you a chance to pick an egg that will get 
smashed over a teacher's head.  "Egg Roulette" will be played during the end of the 
Pep Assembly, next  Wednesday, September 25th.  Donate to a great cause, help save 
lives, and help us have some fun during our assembly  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the library next Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, 
September 24th, 25th & 26th.  Parents may shop before school from 8:15 AM - 8:47 AM. Students will 
shop on designated days with their language arts class. Parents may us the new feature, eWallet,  to give 
their student a convenient, digital payment option. 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair 
 
Parents:  If you need to pick up your child early from school, please send in a note, have your child 
bring it to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class at the time 
noted.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
Box Tops for Education is going digital!!  Starting this year, you will be able to scan 
your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly placed 
into Clark Middle School’s account.  Please download the free app on your phone and 
follow the directions to set it up.  This is only for the NEW box tops. The digital change 
may take a few years to happen. 
There are still the old box tops on boxes.  We will still be counting the old box tops as 
long as they have not expired.  Please send in all unexpired box tops to school and 
have your student place them in the box in the office.  If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to call or email me (khempeni@lcscmail.com).  Thank you!! 
 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair

